
 

Meeting Minutes May 4, 2015 

Start-7:16, attendees 16 

Secretary– Minutes of April meeting have been posted to the web site and were approved as posted. 

Treasurer –Checking $5013.55. Pay Pal $2284.36, Credit Card $4603.19. Weekend expenses have not 

appeared yet (portable restrooms, truck rental, etc.). 

Director- Mike Razny looking at Lake County Fair Grounds for June 6 & 7th for SCCA & TSSCC. 

President Emeritus- Bob Lindsey not present. 

Vice President – Dylan Hauge, not present. 

President- Paul Kolatorowicz, comments in general business minutes. 

 

Regular Reports 

Membership, registration & administration – We currently are at 55 registered members. 

 

Equipment, property, technology –Lap top battery died and Ryan has picked up another one so we will 

be set for next event. Erik is looking into hot spot issues. Currently we will not have live timing until it is 

resolved. We did not print and post. 

 

Schedule & Sites – Need to change up run order some to be able to properly fill worker assignments. 

Admin had some hiccups with on line registration right before it closed, they will work on that and says 

it is an easy enough fix. Brad also added a  spot on reg to put tire brand in. 

Lake county Fair grounds hopes to be next event. 6/6 TSSCC & 6/7 SCCA (this is what was discussed at 

the meeting but in reality has turned out to be the opposite w/SCCA taking Saturday and TSSCC on 

Sunday). 

 

Trophies –We had no trophies for first event. We offered chits but many of the winners did not want 

chit and wanted event shirt. David Finchum made a list if shirts become available. Anyone with shirt 

design ideas please present it to a board member. 

 

Sponsors –Dylan had been speaking with event sponsors. With him not present we will table that until 

next meeting. 

 

Event Review –Solo the Wrath of Cone, Sears Center 5/3. Those who know auto cross did well but we 

did have a lot of DNF. We had over 30 novice drivers new to autocross. Results are posted. 

We need to do grid differently. Took to much time w/grid change over (about 45 minutes). George 

stated from her viewpoint in the trailer there were only two cars on the course at a time. May have 

taken a little longer to get through all the runs. Kudos to Five Car Finch on posting course map on 

Facebook & for the amount of promoting done on getting the word out about the event. 

 



Old Business – We confirmed no 200 series tires and no to Evo school.  

 

New Business –Talked about Test & Tune and promoting it to new drivers to come out and learn and get 

some advice from the seasoned drivers. Anyone who would be willing to share advice would be greatly 

appreciated. 

With the amount of people we had last event Darryl requests if we can put people into Clean Up 

Position of worker assignment. 

If you season pre reg it gets you into test & tune but please let us know if you will or will not make it so it 

can open up room for others if you will not be there. 

Asked Aruch if there are any safety issues he can think of at Lake County. He cannot think of any but he 

can drive by & take a look.  

We need to control people gridding wherever they want. With it being a new site no one will be familure 

with were grid is and will need to have this planned so people can be directed where to go from the 

beginning. 

Darryl asked what everyone’s impression was of the ride along and weekend membership. This took in 

$60 more.  It did not seem like it affected how people were driving.  Everyone was good about sharing 

helmets.  

 

Announcements-  

Tom Beall still has the 82 Rabbit Convertible for sale.    

Montello selling his S2000 

John Azevedo selling his Landshark.  

 

Adjourned- 8:08 submitted by Tom Beall 


